[bookmark: _GoBack]During 2018, National Grid will be refurbishing the overhead power lines between Swansea and Pembroke. Work will include replacing the steel components on some of the pylons and repainting some of the towers along the line. A map showing the route is available on the project website. 
Your electricity supply will not be affected by this work.
National Grid are doing this work to make sure the electricity network is kept in first-class working order to meet the nation’s demands. The pylons between Swansea and Pembroke were first built over 50 years ago and are in need of structural work to maintain the reliability of the network.
Visit www.nationalgrid.com/pembroke for the latest project information and to sign up to the monthly e-newsletter.  You can also find a detailed map and answers to Frequently Asked Questions online. If you have any questions, you can contact the Community Relations Team on 0800 073 1047. They’re available daily between 7am – 7pm or you can email nationalgridteam@jbp.co.uk.
Information can also be made available in Welsh.





